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MEMORANDUM FOR: William P, Gammill, Assistant Director for Site
Technology, DSE

THRU: J. C, Stepp, Chief, Ceology and Seismology Branch, DSE
R. 3. lofmann, Leader, Geology Section, GSB, DSE

FROM: Robert I. Jackson, Geologist, Ceology Section, GSB, DSI

SUBJECT: OCONEE/JOCASSEE DAM MEETING

.. meeting has been teantatively scheduled for September 21, 1976 to discuss
geology and seismology and foundation engineering aspects of the Jocassee
Dam and local seismicity. It would be useful to invite the participation
of the Federal Power Commission ia this meeting. They oversee construction
and operation of such dams and have examined the Jocassee Dam. We have

had iaformal telephone conversations with Mr. #. Thomas of that
organizatica in the past regarding the Jocassee Dam.

Since this meeting requires the involvement of another agency, we believed
that an i{nvitation to attend the meeting should be initiated at the A/D

level or higher. ‘ :

Robert L. Jackson, Geologist
GCeology Section

Geology and Sefsmology Branch
Division of Site Safety and

Distribution: Environmental Analysis
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